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From:   Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. 

To:    Matthew Rodriquez, Secretary, Environmental Protection Agency 

Re: Tracking & Analysis of Greenhouse Gas Limits in Disadvantaged 

Communities   

Date: December 3, 2015  

I am directing that the Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 

(OEHHA) prepare by December 1, 2016, a report analyzing the benefits and 

impacts of the greenhouse gas emissions limits adopted by the State Air 

Resources Board pursuant to Division 25.5 (commencing with Section 38500) of 

the Health and Safety Code within disadvantaged communities described in 

Health and Safety Code Section 39711.  The report shall be made available to the 

public and the Legislature. OEHHA shall update the report at least every three 

years.  

The report, at a minimum, shall track and evaluate (a) greenhouse gas emissions, 

criteria air pollutants, toxic air contaminants, short-lived climate pollutants, and 

other pollutant emission levels in disadvantaged communities; and (b) public 

health and other environmental health exposure indicators related to air pollutants 

in disadvantaged communities. 

 

 




